The Second Anniversary of the Universal Seonghwa

Michel Balcomb
August 8, 2014

Dear District Leaders, Community Pastors, Brothers and Sisters,

The Second Anniversary of the Universal Seonghwa will take place in Korea on Tuesday, August 12
(7.17 by the Heavenly Calendar) at 9 am.

In the USA, the ceremony will start on Monday, August 11 at 8 pm EST.
Live webcast will begin 30 minutes before the start of the event, at 7:30 pm EST.

The webcast can also be accessed at: http://www.ipeacetv.com/live/live _eng.asp

Please visit http://live.familyfed.org for more information and additional links for direct access. The
recording of the webcast will be available on this page as well.

The page will be updated with information from Korea as it arrives, so please be sure to visit it
periodically.

Below you will find the international announcement and attached please find the banner for your local
observances.

Thank you,

Tal Zorer
for Dr. Balcomb









